
Woodstock Horse Sport Club  
Revegetation and Rehabilitation 

Community Planting 
You are invited to participate in a community 
tree planting with Woodstock Horse Sport Club 
members and project partners Powerlink 
Queensland and Townsville City Council. Five 
hundred trees and shrubs have been planted 
in three previous plantings, and a further two 
hundred will be put in the ground at this event. 

The community tree planting is part of a 
project by the Woodstock Horse Sport Club to 
rehabilitate the banks of the creek running 
through the Townsville City Council Sport and 
Recreation Reserve. The area will provide 
habitat for many native finches, including the 
endangered Black-Throated Finch. The Chinee 
Apple weed has now been eradicated and 
local native riparian vegetation is being 
established to provide new habitat. 

Event details 
Date : Saturday 3rd February 2007 
Time : 8:00am to 11.00am 
Venue : Woodstock Horse Sport Club, Glenn Road, Woodstock 
RSVP : Libby Guest – Community Environment Fund Project Officer  
Tel : 0409 068 141 
Email : libbyg@thuringowa.qld.gov.au 

Community Environment Fund 
The Community Environment Fund is a three-year project funded by a $500,000 community grant from 
Powerlink Queensland, and $500,000 from project partners the Townsville City Council and Thuringowa 
City Council. 

The Fund aims to form partnerships and undertake projects that enhance the environmental 
properties of the Townsville and Thuringowa region, and to minimise the visual impact on the 
community of the electricity infrastructure owned, operated and maintained by Powerlink 
Queensland. 


